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Stay connected!

Text @echoup to 81010 
to receive text updates on
upcoming ECHO events

@echoofcapecod ECHO of 
Cape Cod

Email us!
echoofcapecod@gmail.com

Email our Google group 
(prayer requests welcome!)

echocapecod@googlegroups.com

50
years
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In this issue, you will read about the opportunities that

have been developed for ECHO fellowship, worship, and

service to help you along your spiritual journey. We look

forward to continuing them in the fall. Encounter groups

met in person at three locations across the Cape. 

 Sunday Shuffle has brought our Community of Love to

several Cape parishes. Remember that all of our programs

are open to anyone, regardless of prior retreat

participation!

"Joy is the ECHO of God's life within us" Colomba Marmion
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A Note from the Board
Did you know ECHO is one of the longest running retreat

programs? We are excited to announce that ECHO's 50th

Anniversary celebration, which was postponed due to the

pandemic, is now scheduled for Friday, June 17. Come join

us in worship and thanksgiving at Christ the King! 



ECHO Worship

ECHO
Encounter

The 50th Anniversary Committee is being co-chaired by Margaret Hill and Heather Wesp.
To add your talents to the planning team, contact Margaret at margncarl@comcast.net or

Heather at heatherwesp@comcast.net or call/text 774-269-1788.

ECHO Service
"Therefore encourage one

another and build one
another up, just as you are

doing."
1 Thessalonians 5:11


ECHO Fellowship
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Sunday Shuffle takes place on the first
Sunday of the month at a parish on the Cape.

ECHO community members sign up to
"host" ECHO at their parish.  This gives us

the opportunity to take part in Mass together
as a community and to share with parish

communities what ECHO is all about.

To sign up to be a host, email 
echoofcapecod@gmail.com

Sunday Shuffle!
This year, Sunday Shuffles have brought us to
Christ the King, St. Anthony's, 

Our Lady of the Cape, St. John the
Evangelist, & Our Lady of Victory !

Join us for a long-awaited evening Mass and celebration of ECHO's first 50 years!

ECHO celebrates 50!!

To purchase dinner tickets,
scan the QR code or email

echoofcapecod@gmail.com

Friday, June 17, 2022
6:00 pm Mass 

7:00 pm Dinner
Christ the King, Mashpee

**Purchase tickets by June 10. Tickets will
not be available at door.**

Suggested donation $30 per person

As ECHO seeks to engage in serving our local Cape Cod community, we
welcome you to share any service opportunities that are offered through
your parish or another organization! Email echoofcapecod@gmail.com 

ECHO Encounter was introduced this year to ease
us back into weekly meetings. We welcomed anyone

with or without prior ECHO experience. It is with
great gratitude we thank all those who coordinated:

Janie Greene, Sarah LeBrun, and Colleen Ellis. 

We are looking for Encounter
facilitators for next year. If you would

like to help out, please email
echoofcapecod@gmail.com

"For where two or three are gathered in my
name, there I am among them." Matthew 18:20



 Seminarians Matt Laird and Bill O'Donnell  (above with Bishop Edgar
da Cunha) for their ordination to the priesthood this spring! Please join
them on Sunday, June 5th for their first Masses at their home parishes,

Christ the King & Holy Trinity. Stay tuned for more information!

Congratulations

Please pray for the following:
the people of Ukraine; the deceased, especially

Msgr. John Smith, Fr. Jack Andrews, Fr. Bill
Penderghest, Fr. John Perry, Kianna Barrows,
Bud Caldwell, Sam Falvey, Steve Goveia, Sr.,

Mel Gonsalves, Ed Lariviere, Dan Marcotte, and
Genevieve Haynes; the sick, especially Cathy

Carpenter; the homebound; and those
struggling with mental illness. 

Prayer Requests

"Prayer offers us a path to discern God's 
will in our lives and to lift each other up

in our times of need."
-one of the Core Beliefs of ECHO
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Seminarian Chris Hughes (below with Fr. Ed
Healey) who has been ordained a Deacon on his

journey towards priesthood. 

Prayer requests are always welcome
at echocapecod@googlegroups.com.
If you would prefer your request to
be anonymous, send a message to

echoofcapecod@gmail.com


